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Wigdor LLP was able to protect its clients’ interests in the face of threats and intimidation by elected
officials and the public.

Wigdor LLP represented a large group of employees from AIG Financial Products Corp. in connection
with the payments that they received pursuant to their legally binding retention agreements with the
company, which led to a public outcry. Wigdor LLP’s team of lawyers advised and protected these
employees from the enormous amount of pressure by the federal and local governments, the media, the
public, as well as AIG, to convince them to voluntarily return the money they earned under their
contracts.
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